
Dear Parents, Friends and Families,
 
Another wowser week! We started the week off to a flying start with our wonderful choir
performing at the Hall for Cornwall TPAT Music Extravaganza. It was a very long day but
absolutely worth it. The children performed in front of a sold out, packed audience and had
the opportunity to be on a professional stage with lights, microphones and stage directors. It
was an amazing experience and the choir had a great time. Thank you to parents who
supported their children to be part of this event. 😊
 
Sennen class continue to put their hearts and souls into rehearsals for next week’s Minack
production ‘The Cornish Avengers’ I can’t wait to see this next Wednesday! The quality of
drama, singing and choreography is outstanding and many of the visiting coaches have
commented on our talented pupils.
 
The Y6 Leavers Assembly will take place next Thursday 17  July in the school hall. Mr R has
sent details out today regarding this and the sleepover!

th

 
As we near the end of term all our classes have been doing transition sessions to their new
classes. All the teachers have enjoyed meeting their new children in readiness for next year.
 
Next week is our last before the summer holidays. Please ensure that all outstanding
payments are cleared by Thursday 17  July: this includes Breakfast Club, school dinners and
nursery fees. The office staff will be making contact over the next few days as all monies
owed must be cleared before the end of term.

th

 
School finishes on Friday 18  July at 1.00p.m – children are expected to wear full school
uniform on this day.

th

 
We are in for a hot, sunny weekend so have a great time and enjoy yourselves – remember
the suncream and hats everyone. Fingers crossed this weather continues next week and into
the holidays😊
 

Niki Ambrose
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Mrs Ambrose and her sensational singers
performed at the TPAT Musical Showcase
at the Hall for Cornwall on Monday Night!



Cape Mia
It is wonderful having you back

in class-we missed you!

Gwithian Cleo
For her amazing attitude to
learning and making super

progress.

Godrevy Isla
For trying her best and showing

a great attitude to learning.

Porthcurno Rayna
For her determination and

excellence in her writing this
week.

Polzeath Whole
Class

For following instructions and
coming into class in the morning
beautifully, creating a calm and

welcoming classroom.

Porthmeor Alfie
For being a kind and caring

member of our school
community.

Porthminster Lottie

For being a wonderful friend and role
model all week! Dentist Flores has

treated all her patients with respect,
positivity and taken the fear of

dentists away.

Sennen Vinny
For showing great enthusiasm
when learning songs/dances-

even after a day off.

Class Stars of the Week 



Monday 7th July 2025 - Friday
11  July 2025th

1st Place: Porthminster 100 %  

2nd Place: Porthcurno 97.69 % 

3rd Place: Sennen 96.77%

Breakfast Club

Our school
target 

for
attendance

is 97%

Attendance 

Breakfast Club is now open from 7:45am and costs
£3.00 per session or £1.50 per session for Pupil

Premium Children.

Any children who are on the school site
unsupervised before 8:30am will join the Breakfast
Club Children and you will be charged accordingly.
This will happen to ensure that we are safeguarding

all of your children.

Thank you, Mrs. Pellow 





Thursday 17  July School
Dinner Choices

th



PENSANS ARB PICNIC AND PLAY THURSDAY
17  JULY 1:45PM - 2:45PMTH






